

Notices for the week September 14 – September 20, 2020

Altar Flowers: Given to the glory of God in memory of Thomas E. by Vicki and Jed Smith.

Bible Study: Wednesday via Zoom will discuss the liturgy for the upcoming weekend. Call the church office for an invite (239) 992-4343 or email: membership@stmarysbonita.org

Parish Notices

FOYER GROUPS ARE BACK! The sign up sheet is in the Narthex for October, November and December. Foyer Groups are not for new comers — they are for everyone. Small groups of six to eight get together once a month for supper and fellowship. When you sign up you decide to meet either in a home or restaurant. If you meet in a home, everyone brings a dish; if you meet in a restaurant, everyone pays their own way. This is a fun way to meet fellow parishioner in a social setting. Sign up now. Questions? Contact Candy Bergquist at 978-473-0028 or candybergquist10@gmail.com.

Need a Priest

The best way to reach any of the priests is to call St. Mary's 239-992-4343 or email churchoffice@stmarysbonita.org. Ian, Br. Thomas or one of the volunteers will be able to help you.

In case of emergencies outside of office hours, please call **Deacon Bill 239-571-1023 or Deacon Candidate Bob Raubolt** 239-947-1311—Sunday, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday.

Your clergy is here to serve, please do not hesitate to ask if you need help. Messages are checked regularly evenings and weekends.